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Today’s Speakers
■ David Kracke, Oregon's Brain Injury Advocate Coordinator responsible for integrating brain injury best practices into policy, 

Expert Consultant to the Governor's Task Force on TBI, Return to Play and Return to School (post-concussion) expert

■ Dave Nichols, Brain Injury survivor and activist for Oregon's brain injury survivors

■ Kathryn Nichols, David Nichols' mother and caregiver. Kathryn will discuss her experiences as a mother of a brain-injured son

■ Dr. Jim Chesnutt, MD,  Concussion expert, past Director of the OHSU concussion clinic, Governor's Council on Traumatic Brain 

Injury, member of the OSAA Medical Advisory Committee, Oregon Concussion Awareness and Management Program (OCAMP)

■ Richard Harris, Director of Addiction and Mental Health Services for the State of Oregon from 2008-2012, Co-chair of the 

Governor's Task Force on Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI), and Past Director of Central City Concern in Portland

■ Gary Cobb, Veteran, Homeless services and healthcare advocate who worked with the Governor's Task Force on TBI, and a TBI 

survivor

■ Janae Hicks, Naval Veteran, Speech-Language Pathology graduate student, brain injury screening expert, and community 

activist

■ Dr. McKay Sohlberg, Internationally renowned expert in the field of cognitive rehabilitation, author of two seminal textbooks in 

the field, co-founder of the Brain Injury and Concussion clinic in the U of O College of Education HEDCO clinic.







SB 420



Cost Savings to the State of Oregon due to Resource 
Facilitation for Individuals with Traumatic Brain Injury

Stephan Lindner, Ph.D.

Read full report here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FV2215uYzIknxDJw_LhUxWzSou7WSxMp/view?usp=sharing


Supporters of SB 420



Add 
your name or 
organization

to the letter of 
support!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScHfrAjZrFNWKjm1GwQ3CaTZ5Zr5VdJ4_01QHdLA2eGatVIyA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmYHfv_6ir_VRiC-SxF0J2Uq6u9O8I4XYX7PxYdhhwSD1G6g/viewform


Oregon’s brain injury 
survivors need your help

To learn more, contact Dave Kracke
Oregon’s Brain Injury Advocate/ Coordinator 

dkracke@cbirt.org


